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A second case of COVID-19 has been identified in Ward County.  Currently an epidemiologist from the 
North Dakota Department of Health is interviewing the individual in order to gather further 
information.  You will be contacted by the North Dakota Department of Health or First District Health 
Unit if you are impacted by this case.  Everyone should continue to practice good hygiene and social 
distancing.  More information will be shared as it becomes available.  
 
 


